
 
 

 
 

Resource Management Commission 
Regular Meeting – April 21, 2009 

Recommendation 
 

 
The Resource Management Commission supports the approval of the issuance of a Letter of Intent 
for a rebate to Foundation Communities – Trails at Vintage Creek for the installation of a solar 
photovoltaic system at the project located at 7224 Northeast, Austin, Texas, in an amount not to 
exceed $83,722. 
 
 
The Commission approved this item by a vote of 5-1. 
 
 
Motion by: Grace Hsieh  
 
Second by: Liz Cunningham 
 
For:  Richard Amato, Liz Cunningham, Amy Hardberger, Chris Herbert, Grace Hsieh  

 
Against:  James Logan 
 
Abstain: None 
 
Absent:  Fred Cohagen 
 

   

  


